
30th October 2023

Certificate Service Confirmation

Dear Editor,

I declare that I have provided, as a native speaker, a complete editing service for the

initiated manuscript "POST-TRANS-ARTERIAL CHEMOEMBOLIZATION HEPATIC

NECROSIS AND BILIARY STENOSIS: CLINICAL CHARACTERISTICS AND

ENDOSCOPIC APPROACH" by Cocca S. et al under consideration for publication in your

journal. In my opinion, the English style is correct and requires no additional language

editing.

I have helped with previous papers prepared by Dr Conigliaro and her team that have

been accepted for publication in Medical Journals with high impact factors, including

Endoscopy, and the American Journal of Gastroenterology.

Yours sincerely,

Melissa Marshall


